
 

Strategic Planning 

4232 0444 

 

 

SC2966 

 

8 October 2018 

 

 

Cardo NSW/ACT Pty Ltd 

PO Box 1285 

WOLLONGONG  NSW  2500 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Planning Proposal - 

Lot 156, Part Lot 186, Lot 188 and Lot 189 DP 751279, Lot 99 DP 1042908, Lot 

1320 DP 1060995, Lot 1 DP 1178500, Old Saddleback Road, KIAMA 

Received on – 27/09/2018 
 

This letter is to confirm receipt of your request to amend the Kiama Local Environmental 

Plan 2011.  The request is receiving consideration and is being assessed by Council’s 

Strategic Planning Team. 

 

As part of its assessment, Council may require the provision of further studies and/or 

information. You will be contacted when this matter is due to be considered by Council. 

 

In the event of receiving a positive resolution from Council, the Planning Proposal will 

then be forwarded onto the NSW Department of Planning and Environment for a 

Gateway Determination. 

 

It is important to note that at any time Council may vary the proposal or determine not to 

proceed with the matter in accordance with Section 3.35 of the Environmental Planning 

and Assessment Act 1979. 
 

You should be aware that your request and associated documents may form part of the 

report to Council and as such will be available for perusal and copying by the public at 

Council’s Administrative Centre.  

 

Should you require any further information please contact Council’s Strategic Planning 

team on (02) 4232 0444. 

 

Regards, 

  

 
Mark Lyndon 
Manager Strategic Planning 


